
 

 

11th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Timings and Uniform expectations for Friday 13th June 2025 
  
We would like to congratulate Y11 on their conduct through the exam period so far. We've been very impressed 
with the way they have conducted themselves throughout the revision sessions, lessons and exams.   
 
With this in mind, we expect the same exemplary behaviour for Thursday's and Friday's exams and the leaver's 
events.   
 
On Friday, students will complete their chemistry exam and upon leaving go to the canteen where they will be able 
to have a break, sign shirts, take photographs etc. Please ensure that your child is in full school uniform for the 
exam including their lanyard identification.   
 
For the shirt signing, assembly and BBQ the following uniform is required: 
 

• Spare shirt for signing. A shirt with pre-designed name/logo etc. should not be worn into the exam hall.  

• Plain school shirts for the exam hall. Only shirts should be signed - no writing on skin!  

• School trousers or school skirt - no plain black skirts or shorts on school site.  

• Students will be able to remove ties/blazers etc. once in the canteen.  

• School shoes not trainers (aside from the black ones permitted as uniform).  

  
Schedule for after the exam:  

• 10:45 - 11:35: In the canteen for shirt signing.  

• 11:35 – 12:45 Leavers Assembly in the hall with tutors. Hoodies will be distributed to those who have 

ordered and requested delivery to school at the end of the assembly.  

• 12:45 – 1:45 BBQ at Boothby – with HOY and Y11 tutors   

• All students must leave site at 1:45.  

  
If you have any QEGS uniform that is no longer needed, we would greatly appreciate your donation. Uniform items 
can be dropped off at the hall on Friday in the yellow donation bin or handed in to Student Services any time before 
the summer break. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
  
 
Mrs N Brown  
Teaching & Learning Lead 
 

 


